
 

2445 W. Dunlap Avenue Suite 100 
Phoenix, AZ 85021 

602-242-6265 

 

Dear Brookline Students, 

All didactic nursing and non-nursing program courses will be conducted online starting 

3/16/2020. 

For nursing students in clinical or SIM labs courses, with few exceptions these sections will not 

run on Monday 3/16. We will provide updates on these courses as they come available. 

Students in Adult Health I simulation, this class will run on campus tomorrow. 

NOTE: 

• You will be notified if your online course is NOT available with a live lecture option. 

• For courses with live lectures online, you will be expected to attend the lecture which will 

run at the normal course time. Attendance will be taken.  

o We understand that many student’s schedules have been impacted with the 

closure of the K-12 schools. If you cannot attend the live lecture you will be 

required to view the recorded version to be marked in attendance. 

• You do not need a webcam to view live lectures. 

• Students can access asynchronous online courses via Moodle using PC, tablet or mobile 

phone. 

• Campuses will be open for any student that needs access to technology or internet. 

• Brookline will have staff and administrators at each campus tomorrow to assist students 

with questions. 

Thank you 

Brookline Executive Team 

 

https://www.dictionary.com/browse/didactic

